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Hello, North Coast. I'm Mike Crafton, division operations specialist up here in Eureka. 

We got through the first bomb cyclone and the first part of the atmospheric river. We're expecting the second part of the 

atmospheric river to come through tonight. We are bringing up additional resources. We're also monitoring the outages that we 

have currently, and the crews are out there working in this weather to restore you as safely and as quickly as possible. 

Remember, if you see any downed power lines, don't touch them. Stay away from them. Either call emergency services or you can 

call 1-800-743-5000 and report a downed power line that way. 


